
PAC 
CONNECTION

Next PAC Meeting 
Wed, Sept 11th @ 6:30

in the staffroom! 

Our meeting minutes can 
be found here

J U N E  2 1  2 0 2 4

Each and every
parent/guardian is

automatically a voting
member of the PAC

Join Northridge Families
on Facebook to stay

connected. 

Email us 
northridge.pac.info@

gmail.com

ORDER YOUR SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR NEXT YEAR
Make back-to-school nice and easy by ordering school supplies
before July 24th with our annual fundraiser through Monk Office.
Click here: bts.monk.ca and enter 3C1286 to find our school-
approved, pre-built, supply order for your student’s grade. Pick up at
Monk’s or have it delivered to the school in September (then you’ll
take it home to organize/label)

HAND IN YOUR RECEIPTS
If you have a stack of Country Grocer receipts on your counter,
please send them to the office before the last day of school. This
small effort makes a HUGE difference to our community by helping us
buy items needed at events throughout the year. 
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